



TAKARI PRIMARY SCHOOL

RICKMAN ST BALCATTA WA 6021

PH 9253 4550 Email: takari.ps@education.wa.edu.au www.takarips.wa.edu.au

NEWSLETTER #17

Week 3 Term 4

Wednesday 26 October 2022

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE: The Yr 6 students had an absolute blast on their camp last week. It was three days and two nights of fun and adventure. Congratulations and thank you to Mrs Moroney and Mrs Bishop for coordinating the camp and taking time out of their own busy lives to provide supervision and care over the three days. Takari is very fortunate to have such dedicated staff. The students were well behaved, and suitably worn out when they returned on Friday afternoon. Parents reported that the children slept very well on the weekend.







All WA public schools must administer a National School Opinion Survey every two years. These surveys are designed to canvas a range of issues and gain information about most facets of the school's operation. Takari last conducted this survey in 2020, and data from that survey assisted the school with its 50th Anniversary celebrations, the introduction of the Team Takari positive behaviour support program, electronic communications and classroom refreshment program.

Data collected from this year's survey will also be compared with data collected over the last eight years, giving the school a good overall view of its operations. A summary will be provided to the School Council and published in a future newsletter and the 2022 Annual School Report.

Completing this survey will not take long, but the information will help us to achieve our goal of providing the best possible education for students. The survey is anonymous and confidentiality is assured. I thank you for taking the time in assisting the school to collect this valuable data.

David Tennant



Takari PS - 2022 PARENT SURVEY

How do I access the parent survey?

go to: www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/TPSPS2022

Survey opens: Wednesday 26 October 2022 Survey closes: Friday 4 November 2022

2022 Takari PS Acknowledgement of Staff and Education Award

Thank you to all parents for submitting acknowledgements of teachers and support staff for the 2022 Takari PS Acknowledgement of Staff and Education. The School Council were so pleased to see the number of notes recognising a special Takari team member and amazed at how positive the comments were.

This has made it difficult to identify one winner and after a difficult three years, which has made the close, cohesive and collaborative staff an even stronger team, we feel it is best to reward all staff for their efforts.

The Takari staff have worked hard over the past five years building up 'Team Takari', the school's positive behaviour support program. They all follow and try to model the Team Takari values of Respect, Responsibility, Kindness and Personal Best in everything they do. All staff are deserving of an award. Singling out one staff member for an award isn't in the Team Takari philosophy.

With this in mind, the School Council would like to share that each Takari team member will be presented with an acknowledgement certificate and thank-you letter, which will include the parents' comments.

We would love to do this again next year and look forward to letting the staff know how valued they are.

Tracey Farrow Chair, Takari School Council

TEAM TAKARI









This fortnight, our Team Takari are practising their Lunchtime procedure to make Takari a safe, clean place.

Students need to:

- * Sit quietly and stay seated while they eat lunch
- * Clean up the eating area when they finish eating lunch
- * Put their hand up when the whistle is blown
- * Wait to be dismissed by the duty teacher
- * Put rubbish into the correct bins
- * Put their lunchbox into classroom crate
- * Walk quietly to play areas



Together Everyone Achieves More

Kindness

Personal Best

Respect

Responsibility

SCHOOL FACILITIES: Please remember to pick up after your dog when you are in and around the school. The oval is particularly bad. We try to keep the grounds of Takari PS clean for the students to use. We need your help to succeed.

NEW UNIFORMS: Will be available to purchase for the start of Term 1 2023 and will be COMPULSORY from the start of Term 3 2023.

STUDENTS NOT RETURNING NEXT YEAR: The school is currently planning for 2023 and it is important the school has accurate information. Please contact the school as soon as possible if your child/ren will not be attending Takari PS next year.

JUMP JAM: Takari PS will be conducting Jump Jam fitness sessions for students, staff and interested parents on Mondays this term from 8:00am to 8:30am. The students enjoyed the first session on 17 October, come and join the fun and fitness.

Takari P&C

A huge thank you to all the families that have volunteered to donate treats and their time for our Teachers' Morning Tea tomorrow. It will be a lovely time for our Teachers' to relax, enjoy some treats and some child free time!

Next we have the Colour Run coming up on Friday 11 November. Sponsorship forms will be going home soon.

This year, for every \$20 that your child/ren raised, they will go into the draw to win a family pass to Perth Zoo!!

In order for this event to go ahead, we will need parent helpers to make it happen. If you are available at any time from 1pm on Friday, 11 November, can you please let us know.

You can email the P&C at takaripc@gmail.com or message us on Facebook.

After the Colour Run will be the final fundraiser for 2022 - the Christmas Raffle. Information for the Christmas Raffle will be out soon.

Jonelle Schultz President, and the P&C Team







Saturday 17th December | 3pm - 9pm

Claremont Showgrounds

Join us for a festival full of activities for the whole family, where connecting the local community through our kids is half the fun.

Your tickets include all attractions, rides, exhibits, face painting, popcorn, health and wellbeing stalls, a petting zoo...

Carols | Christmas Show | Fun Rides | Food Vans | Coffee Bar Fun Games | Fireworks | Christmas Market | Bouncy Castle Dedicated Children's Play Area | Special Guest appearances

That's a lot to celebrate, so let's celebrate Together.

YouthCARE'

For more information and to buy tickets visit





CHAPLATHON

An annual event to raise support for chaplains in your local area. Please support your Chaplain or Church rep by sponsoring them to walk around Carine Open Space.

Saturday November 5th 2022 8:30am for a 9:00am start

Carine Open Space (Eastern Side)
Monyash Road / Debden Place

Chaplathon is two laps, equalling 5km

BYO MORNING TEA PICNIC TO ENJOY!

Bring a hat, sunscreen and water bottle

Enquiries: Matt Denholm 0447 977 281
Donate online at youthCARE.org.au/get-involved/be-a-donor/



Upcoming Events

Night of the Rising Stars
Showcase; 19 November at 7pm
Band students don't need a ticket!
Free tickets available now, booking
essential via the link below;

Night of the Rising Stars Showcase Tickets, Sat 19/11/2022 at 7:00 pm | Eventbrite

Chaplathon;

5 November from 8.30am. Sponsor sheet available from the office.

Takari's Got Talent; 14 December

YouthCare Together Family Christmas Festival;

17 December 3pm—9pm Christmas fun, Carols and Fireworks.



Help keep our school safe and secure

If you see or hear suspicious behaviour immediately contact School Watch Security or the Police. Thank you for your support.

School Watch Security: 1800 177 777



2022 Term Planner Term 4 24/10 26/10 27/10 28/10 Second-hand Assembly - PP **Uniform Shop open** Jump Jam Edu Dance 3 8.00-8.30am 8.30-9.00am **World Educators** Day Newsletter #17 31/10 1/11 3/11 4/11 **Edu Dance** Second-hand 4 **Uniform Shop open** Jump Jam **School Council** 8.00-8.30am 8.30-9.00am Meeting 10/11 11/11 7/11 8/11 9/11 Jump Jam Second-hand **Uniform Shop open** 8.00-8.30am **Edu Dance** Assembly - Kindy **P&C Colour Run** 5 8.30-9.00am **Swimming PP-Yr 3** Newsletter #18 14/11 15/11 16/11 17/11 18/11 Jump Jam Second-hand 8.00-8.30am **Edu Dance** Uniform Shop open 19/11 6 Night of 8.30-9.00am Swimming PP-Yr 3 the Rising Stars 24/11 21/11 22/11 23/11 25/11 Second-hand **Uniform Shop open** Jump Jam **Edu Dance PP Orientation** 8.00-8.30am 8.30-9.00am 9.00am 7 Year 3 Newsletter #19 **Fire Safety** Incursion 28/11 29/11 30/11 2/12 Second-hand Assembly - Music Jump Jam **Edu Dance Uniform Shop open** 8 8.00-8.30am 8.30-9.00am K Orientation after **School Council Assembly** Meeting 5/12 6/12 7/12 8/12 9/12 Second-hand Uniform Shop open **Edu Dance** Jump Jam 9 8.00-8.30am 8.30-9.00am Newsletter #20 12/12 13/12 16/12 14/12 15/12 Second-hand Last day for School **Year 6 Graduation Uniform Shop open** Students **Development Day** 10 8.30-9.00am Ceremony

Takari's Got Talent





JANUARY 2023 JUMP-START PROGAM

Tuition for all students Entering Year 7 Including NAPLAN, Transition Skills & Subject **Revision & Preparation**

16 January to 21 January 2023

- Christ Church Grammar School Hale School

The January Jump Start Program aims to prepare students for Term 1 (2023) before the academic year begins. The classes will revise those important components from the 2022 syllabus that are vital for success in the new year. The program will also preview what students can expect in their courses in 2023.